
August 2018

Los Senderos Park:  Blessed are Los Senderos mem-
bers to have access to such a great location to enjoy.  
The park's layout works so well as a riding camp.  
Bill Cuddeback led us on a most relaxing ride.  Per-
fect location for the bar stop, under trees, next to a 
lake.  Weather was nice, slight breeze all day.  The bar 
was refreshing.  Jim Sheridan (as always) presented 

us with another fantastic dinner.  First time monthly 
ride for our newest member, Larry Wilskey, and his 
wife, Terese.  Once again, our thanks to Terry and 
Charlene Brown.

Next month finds us up north.  Details on website 
coming soon.

July Ride Report • Los Senderos Park



August 26, Palomar
September 19-23, Annual ride, L/S Park
October 23, TBD
November 25, Mendenhall

2018 Monthly Ride Calendar


